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B. Braun Medical Inc. 
          824 12th Avenue 
          Bethlehem, PA  18018-0027 
          Telephone:     610-691-5400 
                      
 
 
 August 2022 

 
RE: Dialog+ Component Update Notification 

 
Dear Valued B. Braun Customer, 
 
B. Braun Medical Inc. is releasing a new coil for the balance chamber component.  This letter is to provide you with 
a summary of these changes and to ensure a seamless experience with your Dialog machine, as applicable. 
 
The balance chamber coil version 3, part number 34561889, has been discontinued. The replacement for the 
34561889 coil version 3 is part number 34562293 coil. The replacement of the old coil (as part of a repair) will 
require the replacement of the 2 outer parts of the balance chamber (34562292) and 2 new coils will need to be 
installed. You will also need the repair kit balance chamber (3451897B) as this will have the associated O-rings and 
hardware to make the changes.  
 
This change is only required to change from the old coil to the new coil as needed for a repair.  If your machines 
already have the new coils or you have made this change as part of a repair already, you can order the individual 
components as needed for any additional repairs. 
 

34562292 Balance Chamber Outer Part      2 pieces required per machine 

34562293 Coil  2 pieces required per machine 

3451897B Repair Kit Balance Chamber 1 piece required per machine 

 
This is not a required upgrade. This is for REPAIRS only! 

 
Please consult with your B. Braun Representative for further information. 

Should you have further questions, please contact our B. Braun Medical Avitum Technical Support Team at  
1-800-621-0445 or via JIRA Service Desk. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Hedin 
Product Director, Avitum 


